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Highland Nov Article

From Highland East,

By now we are into the fall season.  The weather is getting cooler and the leaves are 
falling.

At our October 7th stated meeting the Lodge presented the "Award of Gold" to James W. 
Fuzy.  Fifty years is a milestone as well as an honor in Masonry.  Our Brother lives in 
Fishers, IN.  The stated meeting was a little long.  We had a lot of business to take care 
of.  We had one member coming back from a demit and two plural members on the 
agenda.

The fundraiser is off and running.  Our first event was on October 23rd.  If you came to 
help out, we thank you.

On November 21st the Masonic Temple is having an Open House and the public is 
welcome.  This is to promote Masonry and the Temple to the public.  Please plan to 
attend.  The hours are 11 to 4.

The Lodge voted to help the Temple with expenses this winter.  The buildings costs are 
great during the winter months.  We are glad to help out.

Our next stated meeting will be on November 4th with dinner at 6:30 pm and the meeting 
at 7:30 pm.  Look forward to seeing you there!

Fraternally,
Roger A Swisher, Sr. WM


